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Date of Draft: May 6th, 2024 

 

Date of Requested Release to the Press: May 6th, 2024 

 

Project: MaineDOT Blue Hill Falls Bridge, Rte. 175 Over Salt Pond Outlet 

 

Bridge Number: 5038 

 

Project Number: WIN 017712.00 

 

Release:  

 

The full closure of the Blue Hill Falls Bridge, Rte. 175 Over Salt Pond Outlet, originally scheduled for 

May 13th to May 17th, has been rescheduled.  

Starting on May 20th, 2024, at approximately 7 AM, through May 23rd, 2024, the project will be closing 

the Blue Hill Falls Bridge, Route 175 over Salt Pond Outlet to all traffic for construction activities 

requiring access to the entire bridge. During this time, pedestrians will NOT be allowed to transit the 

bridge. Vehicles will be required to follow the posted detour routes. Message boards will be used to warn 

drivers of the closure.   

 

Contractor: Cianbro Corporation 

 

Contract Amount: $9,456,460.00 

 

 


